
GATE BURTON ENERGY PARK – LETTER 9 March 2022 

I am writing to you as Clerk of Fenton Parish Council to follow up on the email we sent to you last month 

to confirm the initial stage of community consultation on the proposals Low Carbon is bringing forward 

for a new solar and energy storage park – known as Gate Burton Energy Park - has now closed. 

 

Further to us completing our review of feedback to this consultation, if it would be of interest, we would 

welcome the opportunity to brief you and your elected members on the main issues and concerns that 

have been raised, as well as suggestions for community initiatives and projects we could support, and 

how we are seeking to address them as we continue to evolve our proposals. It will also enable us to 

update you on our plans for the next stage of statutory consultation on our detailed proposals for the 

solar energy park anticipated as taking place this summer. 

 

The project team is available to meet with you and your members at your convenience either in person 

or via a virtual meeting. If you are interested in coordinating a meeting or have any queries regarding 

the project please do get in touch with us by calling 0800 860 6259 or sending an email to 

info@gateburtonenergypark.co.uk, otherwise a member of the team will be in touch shortly to follow up 

on this email.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mike Rutgers 

Development Director 

Low Carbon  
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